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     On 15th November, 2019, a Handing Over Ceremony for ‘The Project for Construction of 

Classroom Building for Su’umolo Community High School’ was held in Urawa Island of Makira 

Urawa Province. The ceremony was attended by Provincial Principal Education Officer, School 

Principal, School Chairman and other stakeholders and approximately 500 residents joined 

the programme. 

     The Government of Japan supported the school through grant assistance amounting to 

US$80,050(SBD$635,597) to build a double-story classroom building with 6 classrooms. 

Through the project, the students will no longer attend classes in crowded and makeshift 

classrooms at the damaged classroom building and their learning environment will be 

improved. 

The School Principal said in his remarks, ‘After a long struggle and dream, we 

finally managed to take a step forward by achieving one of our priority goals to build the 

new classroom building.’ He appreciated Japan’s heartfelt support and promised to 

maintain the facility well so that many children surrounding the areas will be able to 

benefit for many years to come. 
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